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Hello and welcome to the second 

edition of the Year 3 newsletter. 
We are really pleased to be back 

together with lots of new learning 

ahead of us.  

Homework 

Reading- Please continue to read 

regularly with your child. This will 
build on fluency and 

comprehension. There will be some 

more information about a new 

reading initiative soon…. 

Time tables- The children are 

enjoying passing their time tables. 
Please continue to practice these at 

home. The times tables we will 

learn this year are 2s, 5s, 3s, 4s, 

6s, 8s and 10s. 

Every Friday your child will be 

tested on a group of spellings. New 
spellings will be sent out on 

Fridays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email addresses: 
 
t.o’brien@newtonleysprimary.org 

l.clarke@newtonleysprimary.org 
b.banihashemi@newtonleysprimary.org 
k.stubbs@newtonlesysprimary.org 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Our topic themes this term are: Flow 
and Tremors. 
 

Maths - Multiplication and Division, 
Money, statistics, length and fractions. 
 
English – Writing for a range of genres 
both fiction and non- fiction. 
 
Science – Rocks and Soils 
 
History – Ancient Greece 
 
Geography – Water cycle, Rivers, 
Volcanoes,  
 
P.E. – Tuesday / Wednesday 
 Swimming, basketball and Football. 
 
Design Technology – Water wheels, 
Volcanoes 
 
Art – Water colours 
 
Computing – Excel, introduction to 
scratch 
 
R.E. – Christianity. 
  
Spanish - broadening of vocabulary 
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Fancy a Challenge? 
Have a look at these: 

 

 


